
 

Congratulations Graduates! 

Class of 2024 Victory Elementary School Alumni 

We want to celebrate your accomplishments by 

inviting you to come and walk the halls of your 

former elementary school on 

Thursday, May 23rd at 2:30 pm. 

Please arrive in your cap and gown at 2:15 pm. 

You will need your ID to check in.  

The walk will begin promptly at 2:30 pm.  

Please email Mrs. Liszkay at Liszkakt@pwcs.edu 

with any questions.  

We can’t wait to celebrate you! 
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